
Dear Parents and Carers, 

On behalf of myself and the Nursery Team I would like to warmly welcome you to Starting Point Child Care Centre. 

Thank you for choosing our nursery to take care of your child. I am sure that you will be pleased with the service that 

we provide and we very much look forward to working alongside you in the future; ‘Parents as Partners’ 

Upon starting their nursery journey, your child will be assigned a Key Person. The Key Person will be your ‘go-to’ 

person should you have any questions or queries about your child’s learning and development,  as the role of the key 

person is to almost step into your shoes and become the primary carer in your absence. They will get to know your 

child and track their development, plan activities that will continually encourage your child to reach their full 

potential and build a strong working relationship with yourself. 

Our long-standing staff team are all fully-qualified in Children’s Care, Learning and Development ranging from Level 

2 to Level 6.  All members of staff are fully Paediatric First Aid trained, prevent trained, bias trained, Food Hygiene 

and Safeguarding Children trained. They also have an area of responsibility designated to them. Some have 

extensive additional training including; Advanced Safeguarding training, Special Educational Needs, Speech and 

Language Development, Sign language & Level 2 in forest schools to mention but a few. We are dedicated to 

Continuous Professional Development and constantly update our knowledge and skills both as a staff team and as 

individuals.  

Thank you  

Julie Jervis Brown

Nursery Manager 




